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Oregon's mail-in voting system has provided secure, safe, and reliable method of 

voting for years. It is convenient and encourages voter participation. It allows voters 

to review their choices in comfort with research tools readily available as they fill out 

their ballots. It eliminates lines at polling places and issues with lack of voter turnout 

due to bad weather. I view this bill as an effort to suppress voter participation. I 

consider it un-democratic to replace a safe and secure system in an unjust attempt to 

make voting more difficult.  


